
      Sixth Grade Activities 2022-2023                              

 

Dear Fifth Grade Families, 

It is hard to believe that our children are entering their last year at Mansion Avenue 

School in less then two months.  

The 6th grade Activities Committee has been hard at work over the last two months 

planning special activities just for our soon-to-be 6th grade students. 2022/2023 school year 

activities will include a hayride, bowling party, skating fun night, just to name a few. And of 

course, the End of the year Dance. We also hope to pay a portion of the fee for their yearbooks 

as well as their class t-shirts.  

The 6th grade activities are not part of the general PTA budget and separate funds need 

to be raised. Our goal this year is $7,500. We are off to a good start having raised money from 

the Talent Show in April and a fundraiser from Five-Below. We also have several other 

fundraisers planned but are asking for your help.  

 To help our fundraising account go into the summer and start the fall with a bang, we 

are asking families to make a donation to the 6th Grade Activates Fund. We are suggesting a 

contribution of $10.00, but any amount that fits your budget would be greatly appreciated. We 

understand that not every family will be able to contribute. Please be assured that NO child will 

be excluded from any activity sponsored by this committee because of an inability to contribute. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  

 If you have not done so yet please follow our Facebook page called Mansion Avenue 

Class of 2023 Updates. If you do not have Facebook, we do not want anyone to miss out on any 

announcements. So please email tracymcsweeney@mac.com to be added to the email list.  

Thank you again for your amazing support! It’s going to be a great year! 

 

Sincerely the 6th Grade Activities Committee, 

Tracy McSweeney, Amy Camm, Carolyn Repetto, Allison Rovner, and Nicole Phillippi    

 

Kindly return this bottom portion with your donation in the envelope provided.   

Checks can be made payable to the AUDUBON GRADE SCHOOL PTA (Please put 

Class of 2023 in the memo) 

Students Name __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name _________________________________________________ 

Amount Enclosed: $ __________________________ Payment Type:  Check       Cash 

mailto:tracymcsweeney@mac.com

